
 

 

Half corner  

THE SILENT 
WITNESS 
INITIATIVE 
 

REMEMBER THEIR NAMES 

 The Silent Witness Initiative was created in 1990 to promote an 
end to domestic violence through education and community 
based exhibits. 

The Wallingford Police Department is honored to bring that 
exhibit to the Town of Wallingford.  

From October 18, 2021 through October 24, 2021, The Silent 
Witness Initiative, created and built by the Lyman Hall High 
School Woodworking class with Mr. William Rich.  

The red silhouettes will have the names of the 15 people 
murdered in 2019 by an intimate partner in the State of 
Connecticut. 

We encourage you to come and read the names along with facts 
and statistics about domestic violence within the State of 
Connecticut.  



2 


